5 June 1950
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Dr. George Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, Cslifornia

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

We take pleasure in forwarding to you todey under
separate cover the first set of proofs of you LEHR-
BUCH DER KOPTISCHEN GRAMMATIK, which has just reached
us from the New York office of J. J. Augustin.

Augustin have asked us to enjoin you to handle these
pages promptly and to return them to Augustin with
&ll possible expediency. Please do so. You should
address J. J. Augustin at 445 West 41lst Street, New
York 18, New York.

Allow me to state what a pleasure it is to see part
of your work in print at last.

Sincerely yours,

Ned Ll

Fred Wieck
Associate Editor
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